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TO: Millersville Borough Safety Committee  
 The Honorable Borough Council 
 Citizens of the Borough of Millersville 
 
The Millersville Borough Police Department is pleased to present our 2014 Annual Report. The primary 
purposes of this report are to provide the community with a transparency in government and to show some 
statistics that reflect the challenges that face law enforcement in the Borough of Millersville.  When it comes 
to our annual year-end review, the Department looks inward in an effort to evaluate not just what we did, but 
also how well we did.  We are particularly concerned not only with the protection which we provide our 
citizens but also the quality of these services.  During these difficult economic times, it is especially more 
vital than ever for us to continue to provide the best professional law enforcement services to our citizens.  
  
We are committed to providing excellent professional law enforcement services to our community in the 
most responsive, efficient and effective manner.  We strive to maintain high professional standards and 
attitudes while being dedicated to high ethical and moral standards with uncompromising honesty. This 
extensive report reflects on the nature, volume and extent of crime as well as other police-related activities 
within the Borough of Millersville during this past year. This annual report will also highlight some of the 
major achievements and accomplishments of your local Police Department.         
 
There are many variables that contribute to making the Borough of Millersville a reasonably safe place to 
live.  This accomplishment is largely the result of having professionally trained, highly talented and 
dedicated employees of the Millersville Borough Police Department, coupled with strong support from our 
Mayor and Council.  This ongoing support has enabled the Department to address the increasing needs and 
demands which have been placed on it in the area of law enforcement.  Furthermore, this support has enabled 
us to continue to make Millersville Borough a place where people feel safe to live, work and go to school.   
As Chief of Police, I am very proud of the members of the Millersville Borough Police Department.  Their 
vibrancy and ongoing efforts all contribute to the quality of life that our community enjoys.  They have 
attained a reputation throughout the area as being not only professional but also vigilant and thorough in their 
daily routines. Our commitment to the delivery of professional, responsive and fair police services is our 
pledge.  The dedication of each and every member of our Department has resulted in a year filled with 
successes too numerous to record in this document.   
 
As a new year begins and we face new challenges, the Millersville Borough Police Department remains 
committed to maintaining the highest police standards while serving our community.  The challenges of 
providing a myriad of services to such a diverse community may seem a daunting task.  I am confident, 
however that we will continue to maintain the level of professional service that the citizens of Millersville 
have come to expect and deserve.  
  
 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 

John D. Rochat 
Millersville Police Chief 
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